Saint-Joseph (Reunion Island), June 20th, 2016

1001Web and 1001TV imagined what the THE WALKING DEAD upcoming season
premiere might be like through a homemade teaser.

1001Web and 1001TV’s team decided to come up to The Walking Dead fans long-drawn-out
expectations through a short directed in order to tease what the five first minutes of Robert
Kirkman’s season 7 premiere show might be.

Season 6 finale’s ending on a cliffhanger did get the fans down, and we still don’t know who is the victim of big bad Negan’s
barbed-wire bat, Lucille. A few net surfers brought many assumptions up, but nothing has been given away / but everything
has been kept under wraps and we’ll have to wait for season 7 premiere’s release date this fall, on Sunday October 9th, to
find out who Negan bludgeoned to death.

1001Web and 1001TV’s founder, Nicolas LEFEVRE, being a huge fan of the show, decided to come up with his own teaser
of season 7 premiere.

“The Dead are Walking” short : https://youtu.be/-3jgXjHfFEU

This teaser untitled « THE DEAD ARE WALKING, What if... ? » is the group’s first original work, which was filmed in the
language of Shakespeare, with French subtitles added, and shot in Reunion Island.

About 1001Web/1001TV

The websites 1001Web.fr and 1001TV.fr are news sites held by Web LEFEVRE Itd incorporation and edited by FABRIK
RUN enterprise.

1001Web is a website dealing with news about internet, mobile phones, high-tech and geek matters.

1001TV is specialised in tv series, cinema, tv programs and everything related to television.
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